PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT

The Disabled American Veterans of Watauga County are proud to announce their new Transportation Hotline for all veterans needing a ride to V.A. Hospitals.  The service is free of charge and available Monday through Friday from 8 AM to 9 PM.  A 72-hour notification is required but we will work with you as needed.  The phone number for the new Transportation Hotline is 828 964 5515 or 828 264-0304.  We also have a new Transportation Coordinator, Charles Norris, to set up your ride to the V.A. Hospitals.  This service is FREE to ALL veterans of Watauga County.  We provide service to Mountain Home, TN. & Asheville, N.C.  Give us a call and set up a ride to the V.A. Hospital for your appointment, “It’s FREE”.
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